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 GLASSELL      
PARK

working to better our community since 1968

IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

GPIA / P.O. Box 65881 / Los Angeles, CA 90065 / www.GPIA.org

16 September 2021 

RE: Carwash at Chevron Facility 900477 
4505 N. Eagle Rock Boulevard 
ZA-2018-2236-CU-CLQ-CDO-1A 
ENV-2018-2237-CE 

Dear Ms. Christina Toy-Lee, 

The gas station and convenience store at 4505 N. Eagle Rock Boulevard is a great example of how a 
business can contribute to the beautification and curb appeal of its community.  The hardscape areas are 
always perfectly clean, and the landscaping is whimsical and eye-catching. 

The ownership and management of the station have been supporters of our community cleanups when 
they happen nearby. We appreciate their business’s participation in our community. Additionally, their 
efforts to maintain the high traffic corner are noticed and valued.  

With regard to the proposed carwash, the GPIA board has considered the determination letter, 
including the stakeholder comments and concerns noted in the determination letter and stated in the 
public comments. As longtime advocates for enforcement of the Community Design Overlay (CDO), 
the Glassell Park Improvement Association supports the zoning administrator’s determination and 
appreciates their commitment to following the CDO. 

The Glassell Park Improvement Association was founded in 1968, and is one of the oldest organizations 
of its kind in Los Angeles. Our founders described our mission as advocating for quality of life issues 
and working to improve conditions in Glassell Park. As such, our Board of Directors has voted to 
submit this statement on behalf of our members. 

Sincerely, 

Helene Schpak 
President GPIA 

cc: 
Adrineh Melkonian, Case Planner, adrineh.melkonian@lacity.org 

Emma G. Howard, Planning Director, Councilmember Kevin de León | Council District 14  
emma.howard@lacity.org 

Sarah Flaherty, Field Deputy, Councilmember Kevin de León | Council District 14  
sarah.flaherty@lacity.org 

Alice Roth, District Director, Councilmember Kevin de León | Council District 14  
alice.roth@lacity.org 
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